
  

 

This week has been yet another 
tasty week filled with thoughts of 
delicious gingerbread men! We 
began our week with our new story 
focus The Gingerbread Man. The 
children enjoyed this familiar tale 
and joined in with each retelling.  

The children shared what part of 
the story was their favourite with 
each other and wrote about it in the 
Big Write.  

 
 
 
   

ACTIVITY OF THE WEEK –  
ALL ABOUT GINGERBREAD   

BBBBBBB 

 

Malcolm said "I like when the fox 

eats him!" Aila said "My favourite part 

was when the old woman made the 

gingerbread man. I help my mummy 

make biscuits."  

We also looked at the ingredients 
used to make gingerbread men. 
The children smelt the ground 
ginger. Some of the children said it 
smelt spicy. Vytis said "My dad has 

this with his coffee."  

All the children enjoyed rolling and 
cutting the dough into gingerbread 
men. After they had baked and 
cooked, they decorated their 
gingerbread men. 

FRIDAY 10th March 2023 

UPDATES FROM 
SARAH JANE          
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One of our Midday Supervisors 
will be working part-time, which 
means we are now looking for 
an outstanding Midday 
Supervisor for two days each 
week to support our existing 
team. This person will be 
responsible for the supervision 
and control of the pupils at 
lunchtimes. 

This will mean ensuring that 
lunchtime is a safe and happy 
time for all children by 
maintaining the orderly conduct 
of pupils while they take their 
school meal and move in and 
around the school building. 

This position will be 3 hours per 
week, on Monday and 
Tuesday.  

If you are interested or know of 
anyone who would be 
interested, please contact the 
school on 
mulberrywoodwharf@mulberry
schoolstrust.org   

Applications must be submitted 
by 9am 24th March 2023. 

More details on the job role are 
included on our website. 

mailto:mulberrywoodwharf@mulberryschoolstrust.org
mailto:mulberrywoodwharf@mulberryschoolstrust.org
https://www.mulberrywoodwharf.org/staff/staff-offer/current-vacancies/


 

50% off swimming lessons 
joining fee 

Mile End Leisure Centre, Poplar 
Leisure Centre, Tiller Leisure 
Centre or York Hall Leisure Centre 

Do you want to improve your child’s 
water confidence and give them the 
ability to swim? Discover how to 
kick-start your child’s confidence in 
the water at  
better.org.uk/swim-school 

Enter code ‘Treat50’ at checkout to 
claim 50% off your initial payment 
when you sign up  
before 31st March 2023. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

LOCAL AUTHORITY 
FAMILY SERVICES           
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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

This week’s stars in Tiger 
Class are: 

 
 Anvit 

For applying his phonics to 
write sentences  
independently.   

  
Arielle 

For always being kind 
when she speaks or plays 

with other children.   
 

In recognition, both have 
been given a certificate 

and a tiger to take home 
for the weekend. Arielle 
and Anvit will teach the 

tigers how to bake 
biscuits, and will bring in 

mystery objects for the 
class to discuss next 

week. 
 

KEY INFORMATION 
FOR PARENTS        

 fdb 
Week commencing 13th March 
British Science Week 
 
Every Thursday as of 16th March 
PE Lessons – see letter for uniform 
 
Friday 17th March, 3-3.30pm 
Special Someone Celebration 
 
Thursday 23rd March, 9-10am 
Costume Making Workshop 
 
Friday 24th March, time TBA 
Spring Disco Dance 
 
Wednesday 29th March, 9.30-10am 
Spring Show – The Gingerbread Man 
 
31sst March, pick-up time 2pm 
Last day of term 
 
 
 

 

 

SEND workshops for parents 

Education, Health and Care Plan 
workshop for parents – Tuesday 
14 March, 4.30-6.30pm 
John Smith Children and Family 
Centre, 90 Stepney Way, E1 
2ES 
Book here 

Annual Review workshop for 
parents –  
Wednesday 15 March, 10am-
12pm 
Parent Advice Centre, 30 
Greatorex Street, E1 5NP 
Book here 

The Tower Hamlets & City Special 
Educational Needs and Disabilities 
Information, Advice and Support 
Service (SEND IASS) are offering 
some useful workshops for parents 
that will explore the key issues 
around Education, Health and Care 
Plans (ECHP) and Annual Reviews. 

You will find out about the Annual 
Review and EHCP processes and 
discover the features of a good plan 
and review. 

 

Find support for your family 
The London Borough of Tower 
Hamlets are working with the 
Department for Education (DfE) to 
build and test a website called Find 
Support for your Family. 
Click here to explore the site 

 

 

better.org.uk/swim-school
https://www.localoffertowerhamlets.co.uk/events/36461-education-health-and-care-plan-ehcp-workshop
https://www.localoffertowerhamlets.co.uk/events/36460-annual-review-workshop-for-parents
https://www.find-support-for-your-family.education.gov.uk/

